
 

10/11/2024 

 
 

NOTICE 
  

BOIL WATER ADVISORY RESCINDED 
 
 

To Consumers of the Town of Tillsonburg Municipal Drinking Water supply: 

 
 
The Acting Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Joyce Lock, is advising the residents that the 

Boil Water Advisory issued on October 9, 2024 has been rescinded. 

 
Recent water samples have been taken with satisfactory results. 
 
It is recommended that you run your taps for 5 minutes to flush out the taps.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Environmental Health Department at 
Southwestern Public Health at 1-800-922-0096.  
 

Dr. Joyce Lock 
Acting Medical Officer of Health  
 

Environmental Health Team  
Southwestern Public Health 
 
Woodstock Site 
519-421-9901 Ext 3520 | 1-800-922-0096 
 
St Thomas Site 
519-631-9900 Ext 1387 | 1-800-922-0096 

 

 
 
 

 


